Dear Parents,									07-10-20
[bookmark: _GoBack]As you are very aware, we are currently experiencing a surge of positive Covid cases within our community. Thankfully I have not been informed of any positive results among our pupils, teachers or classroom assistants. However, we do have a considerable number of pupils and members of staff currently self-isolating as per PHA guidelines. Unfortunately, from today, this does also include both members of our caretaking staff who do such a brilliant job each day in ensuring our school maintains very high hygiene standards. As a result, I will have to temporarily close the school for all pupils at 2pm beginning tomorrow 8th October until Thursday 15th October. This will allow teachers to fully clean their own classrooms and toilet blocks in preparation for the following day. I fully appreciate that this is very inconvenient, however I want to ensure that our school continues to do all that it can to protect our pupils and staff.
Thank you for your anticipated cooperation on this matter.
Kevin Woods
PRINCIPAL
